From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:43 AM

To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 5:47 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Rick Broderick

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| worked for hyro one foe 12 years the waistful spending that happens there is horable they need to sort there garbage
out first before they start ripping people off more than they our now this board alaws this to happen then they are no
better than the crooks from hydro one (discusting and

pathetic)

-- Attachment --





